City of Berlin, B

Berlin Planning Department
December 1, 2023

Honorable Mayor Grenier & City Councilors:
City Hall

168 Main Street

Berlin, NH 03570

RE: Planning Board and Zoning Board Membership
Mayor Grenier & City Council:

The Planning Board has an open spot in its regular membership and Micah Bachner,
an alternate member with the board is interested in moving up to be a regular
member. In his new role, he will now have a term that will run until April 30, 2026.

Eamon Kelley who previously served on the Planning Board but stepped down for a
term with the Berlin School Board would like to come back to the board when his
term finishes in January. He will be an alternate member and will fill a term that
will run until April 30, 2026.

Cassandra Mason who recently applied to fill the unexpired term of Councilor
Remillard with the City Council would like to serve on the Planning Board. She will
be an alternate member and fill a term that will run until April 30, 2025.

Mark Evans and Tiffany Hale have both resigned from the Zoning Board of
Adjustment. Mr. Evans will be joining the Berlin School Board in January and Ms.
Hale is leaving due to personal reasons. Linda Lamirande currently an alternate
with the ZBA but a former ZBA member in Milan with considerable experience is
being recommended to take one of the regular membership spots on the ZBA. She
will be a regular member with a term to run until April 30, 2025.

Sincerely

Pamela E Laflamme
Director of Strategic Initiatives
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